
EXHIBIT 3
Prepared by Guy Smith in connection with STA application for KTTU-FM

The proposed emergency operation will not have significant 
environmental impact as the antenna is already installed on an 
existing tower requiring no modifications.  Calculations of ground 
level RF exposure in accordance with OET Bulletin No. 65, 
assuming an isotropic antenna, indicate a maximum exposure level 
of 0.3% of the permissible level for the general public. 


